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Lots of exciting things are happening this month. AALC is celebrating its 20-year 

anniversary! We will be having a big celebration on October 26th. We will have an open house 

with food and different crafts and activities to do. Following the open house we will have a SxS 

FUNDRAISER ride. We will hand out fliers to all the families with information on it.  

As we welcome in the cooler weather please make sure your child has a jacket for days 

we go outside. If the children have spelling words to study we may do them outside so we can 

enjoy the weather before it gets too cold.  

We will not have a Halloween party since the children will be having one at school. Ms. 

Erica will have something small to give to all the kids though.  

Cuba Schools Trunk or Treat will be Tuesday October 29th from 5-7 pm.  

Dates to Remember 

10/6-10/12   Fire Safety Week 

10/17    Great American Shakeout (Earthquake Drill) 

10/26    Open House 

10/29    Trunk or Treat 

10/31    Happy Halloween 

 

Thank you,  

Ms. Erica 

  


